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Submission: "Solar is the way of the future to contribute to our power supply. A large number of
Australians have installed solar whihc includes feed in to the grid. We are one of th

ose families who have invested in solar where excess feeds back into the grid. This

is a valuable resource with community members using their own resources to ben

efit the environment and provide power. To reduce the tariff is totally

unreasonable as it is essential that people are encouraged to participate in the

provision of power. I ask that you not not reduce the feed in tariff.

regards

Rhonda James"





